
 

 

 

COME TO OUR OPEN HOUSE! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR DOORS ARE OPEN & EVERYONE’S INVITED!! 
 

99 Quentin Roosevelt Boulevard, Suite 201  
Garden City, NY  11530 

 

We are excited to show off our new space.  Staff and Board will be 
eager to meet you for an informal tour, chat & light refreshments. 

Thursday, February 4, 2016 

Our doors will be open from 8:00 am – 8:00 pm 

Please RSVP to allow us to estimate our refreshment needs by 
Monday, January 25th 

Call: (516) 358-9250   or   Email: getinvolved@childcarenassau.org 
 

*** 

In the event of bad weather, causing us to cancel on Thursday 2/4, we will leave 
a message on our phone line and website. We have designated Monday, 

February 8th as the “snow day.” Just in case!  
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